McGILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL.

SEGCRETARY AND BURSAR’S OFFICE.

De. C.-Fo-Martin,

Aecting Principal,

MeGill University,
MONTREAL.

Dear Dr. Martin,

Thank you for your letter in regard to

MeGill Rowing Club. I am leaving on Thursdey for the West

Indies for a month, so that I don't think anything further
can be done in regard to the matter. David Logan was in
the office last week but I was uneble to hold out any hope
to him of immediate action in regard to & contribution from
the University.

Yours very truly,




